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Hi, 
 
I am getting in touch to lodge an objection to build a giant ferris wheel in 
Camden market. There are two main reasons for my objection. 
 
The first is on behalf the residents. Whilst the markets are a tourist 
attraction they sit amongst a highly residential area. Building the ferris 
wheel will not only ruin the views for a huge number of residents but will 
also prove a massive invasion of privacy as riders of the ferris wheel will 
be able to see directly into terraces, gardens and windows. 
 
Secondly, a reason for building the wheel have been cited as drawing 
more tourists to the area. The infrastructure in Camden is totally 
incapable of dealing with the current volume of visitors. Every weekend 
there is a queue out and around the tube station as people wait to enter, 
with users only able to access platforms via an exceedingly steep 
staircase. Bins and pavements are completely covered in rubbish. The 
pavements are entirely clogged as pedestrians spill into the street. With 
the arrival of the wheel the queues for the station will only worse and this 
footfall will spill into surrounding residential areas. 
 
Why bring more tourists to an area that is unable to deal with the 
numbers it has? Building this wheel would only create a more 
unpleasant experience for both visitors and residents and would be a 
complete eye sore on the sky line. 
 
I look froward to hearing from you in response. 
 
Many thanks, 
Octavia 
 


